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At its meeting of May 1, 2000, the Academic Senate passed the following Policy 
Recommendation presented by Nancy Stork for the Instruction and Student Affairs Committee. 

 
POLICY RECOMMENDATION ON 

COURSE OFFERING AND ENROLLMENT STANDARDS 
REPLACES SENATE POLICIES F66-3 AND F66-4 

 
Whereas: The California State University guidelines for minimum course enrollments have 

changed (March, 1982) since F66-3 was written, and  

Whereas: Following the enactment of F66-4 many circumstances in the SJSU academic 
environment have changed, and 

Whereas: The public has a right to expect that courses listed in the SJSU catalog are 
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1. Once annually, after Spring census date, the Office of Curriculum and 
Assessment will distribute a listing of existing online and/or printed Catalog 
courses that have not been offered for at least two calendar years.  A course that 
was scheduled for offering, but then cancelled, shall be considered not to have 
been offered. 
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